
MCGONIGLE CANYON TRAIL
01/08/2022

Experience:

On January 8, 2022, members of

the Southern California Hiking

Heroes visited the McGonigle

Canyon Trail. This hike was

greatly different from our

previous one at Snail Trail, as it

was steeper and evidently had

more trash to pick up, mostly

consisting of plastic bottles. It

was overall an exciting way to

start the morning and new year,

and the hikers were proud of

their overall work. 

Reflection:

Despite this trail being a

little more challenging than

the last, the weather was

very nice and the members

were given the chance to

spend quality time with

their peers out in nature. As

the very first hike of the

new year, we look forward

to the future hikes 2022

will bring!
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